
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
January 2016 
 
 
 
Dear Parent / Guardian 
 
SALAMANCA TRIP YEAR 12 21st – 26th FEBRUARY 2016  
 
The final payment for the forthcoming Salamanca trip in February is now due 
of £215.00.  The preferred method of payment is by parent pay however we 
will still accept a cheque.  If you are paying by cheque would you please put a 
cheque for £215.00 in an envelope (made payable to St Aidan’s School Fund) 
with your son / daughter’s name on and Salamanca and put into the catering 
box at the finance department as soon as possible.   
 
There will be a meeting for parents and students to discuss the final 
details for the trip on Tuesday 9th February at 17.30 in ML7 in the modern 
foreign languages department in main school. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
K Sewell 

 
Mrs K Sewell 
Trips Administrator 

 


